HB 2358 -- Bright Flight Scholarships
Sponsor: Yates

Currently, the Higher Education Academic Scholarship Program,
known as Bright Flight, requires an applicant to score in the top
5% of the American College Testing (ACT) Program or the
Scholastic Aptitude Test (SAT) of the College Board. This bill
changes the percentage to a specific score and adds the New
Scholastic Aptitude Test (New SAT) of the College Board as an
additional standardized test.



